
 

 

   

  

Mearns Castle High School organises events throughout the school year.  The aim of these 

events is to raise funds but also to provide an opportunity to bring the wider school community 

together.  PLEASE come and support events like the upcoming ever popular quiz night which 

will be held on:  

  

Friday, 15 May 2015 at 7.30 pm 

PTA QUIZ  NIGHT 

Ticket Price £6 

(includes pizza)  

Licensed Bar 

  

Please support our school by coming along to what promises to be a fun evening!!! 

 

 

  

  

  

  

The PTA is always in need of help to organise events or to help provide refreshments at Parent 

Meetings, Information Evenings and Concerts.  If you would like to help please contact the 

school office or email: parentcouncil@mearnscastle.e-renfrew.sch.uk 

http://www.ongaonga.school.nz/support

